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December 15, 2021 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Re: WP Docket No. 07-100 
 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 

On December 10, 2021, the Land Mobile Communications Council (LMCC) submitted a Motion for 

Extension of Time in the 4.9 GHz proceeding.  LMCC requested that the deadline for reply comments be 

extended by 30 days from December 28, 2021 until January 27, 2022.  In support of the extension, LMCC 

noted both the complexity of issues in the proceeding and the untimely original reply comment deadline 

that falls during a holiday week for many between Christmas and New Year’s.   The National Public 

Safety Telecommunications Council (NPSTC) supports the 30 day extension request of the LMCC.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Ralph A. Haller, Chair  
National Public Safety Telecommunications Council  
8191 Southpark Lane, Number 205  
Littleton, Colorado 80120-4641  
866-807-4755 
 


